
The Town of Vegreville is excited to announce a Guinness World Record attempt for the 
Largest Egg and Spoon Race, taking place on Saturday, August 30, 2025. This is a 
community celebration we hope will bring people together from across Alberta, and we 
would love your help in spreading the word. We kindly ask if you could share the attached 
poster with your students, staff, and community to encourage participation in this fun and 
historic event. 

 

Event Details: 

• Vegreville, AB 

• August 30, 2025 

• Ages 10+ 

• Pre-registration is required at vegreville.com/p/world-record-attempt 

 

Your support in promoting this initiative would mean a great deal to us, as we work to 
showcase the spirit and unity of Alberta. If you have any questions or require more 
information, please don’t hesitate to contact us at communications@vegreville.com. 

 

Thank you for helping us make history! 


